
I believe the idea of using the Skymuster Satellite service as a main form of VoIP phone line 
is not a viable proposition as the service drops out regularly for anything from a minute or 
two to hours on end. This is particularly noticeable during rain events. This will impact any 
ability to report such things as lightning strikes with resultant bushfires or trees coming down 
over our roads. Considering Havilah will not have mobile phone coverage from the base 
station which is currently being built the loss of our landline will leave us in a very 
vulnerable position. 

 


